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• 2023 Quarterly Provider Capacity Report Changes:

• Data Quality Improvements
• Removed Provider and Service Categories from reporting.
• Splitting the report into two sections: Individual and Facility

• Updated instructions document to reflect the changes made. Significant changes include: 
• Refinement of identifying who “participating” providers are. 
• Additional direction to assist in capturing information about PCP’s:

• Identify all PCPs, including Specialists designated as a PCP
• Identify the members a PCP has capacity service, including how many are 

assigned to that PCP within the network. 
• Identify who the PCP serves, by age. 

Current State



• Time and Distance Standards
• No updates for January 2023 Working on updates for March 2023
• Working with internal partners and utilizing technology to inform updates to the standards.

• Provider Specialty Matrix
• Merges NUCC information (taxonomy and NPI) with the CMS Medicare Specialty cross-walk. 
• Will allow us to better identify specialty types available within CCO networks. 

• ArcGIS
• Mapping system that will allow us to visually see where providers are located, in relation to 

members. 
• May help in identifying appropriate time and distance standards based on where members 

and providers are located. 

What’s Coming Next



Please submit any additional comments, questions, or feedback via email to 
HSD.QualityAssurance@odhsoha.oregon.gov

Questions? 
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